NOTIFICATION

Request for Proposal (RFP) from Health Check-up Facilitators for providing Annual
Health Check-up to Bank of Baroda employees

The following information is with regard to the RFP Reference: RFP No. HO:HRM:112/4938
dated 17.06.2020.

In this regard, please note Bank has decided to cancel the RFP No. HO:HRM:112 /4938 dated
17.06.2020. This is for the information of all the concerned.

SWAPNA BANDOITADH&'A
DGM (Strategic HR and OD)
Head Office, Vadodara

I? 1te: 28 08.2020.




